
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Official 
 
 
25 September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
KS3 Art Sketchbooks   
 
We are writing to ask if you can please make a one-off voluntary contribution of £3.00 
towards the cost of your child’s art sketchbooks. This will cover the whole of KS3, from the 
start of Year 7 to the end of Year 9. 
 
The sketchbooks we use in the art department are durable, high quality ‘Seawhite’ artist 
quality books, made of 140gsm cartridge paper.  
 
Payments can be deposited via ParentPay from 25 September.  
 
If you have any difficulties in providing this equipment, please contact me for a confidential 
discussion. We can offer support in some circumstances. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr D Nancarrow 
Leader of Art 
 
 


